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Clare Journal January 1 1917.
Seafield Pier
[bookmark: _GoBack]Col. Lynch M.P. has been in correspondence with Mr Duke, the Chief Secretary, on the questions relating to reproductive works in West Clare, and he has received a letter from the Irish Office saying that enquiries will be made into the subject of Seafield Pier with a view to ascertaining what can be done to improve conditions.
